
The Archbishop of Canterbury will be in Bose
 

The Archbishop Rowan Williams

Sunday, 16 September 2012

On the occasion of the tenth anniversary of the ministry of Archbishop Rowan Williams as Primate of the Anglican 

Communion and of the fraternal friendship that bind our monastic community to him 

On the occasion of the tenth anniversary of the ministry of Archbishop Rowan Williams as Primate of the Anglican 
Communion and of the fraternal friendship that bind our monastic community to him, we announce with joy that the 
Archbishop of Canterbury will be in Bose on Sunday, 16 September 2012, for a day of reflection and of thanksgiving to 
the Lord.

It will be a precious occasion to demonstrate the gratitude and affection we feel for the Archbishop, as his ministry as 
Archbishop and Primate draws to a close.  
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